
Public  Safety  Committee
recommends  allocating  $250k
for  construction  of  rear
entrance at Pulaski School
New Bedford’s Committee on Public Safety and Neighborhoods is
recommending  to  the  City  Council  that  the  Administration
allocates $250,000 for the construction of a rear entrance to
the Pulaski School to alleviate the traffic flow issues in the
area.

The recommendation will be heard at tonight’s New Bedford City
Council meeting.
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